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Comments: I am urging a no vote on the Sandia Peak Ski Area Mountain Coaster #56985 project for multiple

reasons. I am interested in the conservation of New Mexico's resources and the preservation of its cultures and

histories. Adding a roller coaster to the Sandia Mountains imposes on the wishes of New Mexicans such as

myself as well as the Sandia pueblo nation as a proper use for a centuries old monument for their people.

Secondly, building without a new Environmental Impact investigation for a new project is not a sustainable option

for the resources, such as water, timber, and wildlife habitat, that the Sandia Mountrains provide. Utilizing a

former impact report is an inaccurate approach to true environmental impact. Both of these reasons are

counterintuitive to the values, histories, and appeals of New Mexico. Again, I urge a no vote on this project.

Should this project continue, please highly consider a new Environmental Impact investigation. Thank you for

your consideration. 


